
Sharon, Please e-mail and fax this update to the district managers and the branch managers. Thanks. Beverly

From: Hamilton,Beverly G
To: Lewis, Sharon P. <Lewis_SharonP@scdps.state.sc.us>
CC: Uswa, Wanda P. <Uswa_WandaP@scdps.state.sc.us>

Adams, Marcia S. <Adams_MarciaS@scdps.state.sc.us>
Thomas, Lottie <Thomas_Lottie@scdps.state.sc.us>

Date: 7/26/2002 9:05:09 AM
Subject: FW: Please be sure attached update gets sent to field offices on 7/26

Attachments: Updates to cutover procedures for July 29.doc

-----Original Message-----
From: Thomas, Lottie 
Sent: Thursday, July 25, 2002 6:13 PM
To: Adams, Marcia S.; Hamilton,Beverly G; Uswa, Wanda P.
Subject: Please be sure attached update gets sent to field offices on 7/26
Importance: High

Thanks! It's important they know this!
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